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 November reminds us to stop and evaluate our blessings. This month
children will learn about gratitude and thankfulness through stories, art, and
classroom activities.  We are thankful for all of our CDC families. A
Thanksgiving feast in the classroom is a great way to share with friends.
Thanksgiving feast sign ups can be found with each classroom sign in/out cart
soon. Please keep in mind how many children an item is needed for, so we do
not have an abundance of left overs. We wish you and your family a very
happy Thanksgiving. 

Signing your child in and out daily is a must. This is required by
Community Care State Licensing. 
 

In your child's file, you
will find an Ages and
Stages Questionnaire.
Please take a few minutes
to fill this out and return
it no later than November
11. Thank you in advance
for your participation.

Recipe for Slime

Science and Math for the whole
family!
Mix - ½ cup school glue
¼ cup water 
½ tablespoon baking soda
Food coloring
Stir in- 1 tablespoon of contact
lens solution
Enjoy- pull it and push it!
Talk about it. Is slime sticky,
hard, stretchy, soft, thick, thin?

Important
dates- 
November 1- tuition due

November 10- tuition late



November 10- tuition late
fee
November 3&4- picture
days
November 6- Daylight
Savings
November 10- Nothing
Bundt Cake Orders due
November 11- Veteran's
Day- no school
November 17- pick up
Nothing Bundt Cakes
November 17 & 18- Fire
drill
November 21-25-
Thanksgiving break- no
school
Chapel Days- Parents are
welcome @11:10am-
November 1,2,8,9,29, 30
December 

"God has been
good to me."
Genesis 33:11

Please stop by the Child
Development center office to see
the leaves that Mrs. Mier and
Mrs. Walker's class have made.

Teacher Spotlight
Mrs. Sandie Mier studied at
Moorpark College and Cal Poly,
SLO. She has been part of the
Mount Cross team since 1994.
She is married, has a daughter
and three sons. She loves
spending time with her two
grandsons.
Mrs. Andrea Walker is a mom
of two boys, Kane and Declan.
She is a Dodgers fan and loves
spending
time in the mountains. She
studied at Ventura College. She
loves the color green and tacos.

Thank you to all the
families and staff who
came out to support our
annual Trunk or Treat. It
was so great to see so
many of you!

Congratulations to our



Congratulations to our
CDC family winners!

The Stroot Family
The Lanford Family
The Dominguez Family
The Ripley Family


